Monday, February 8, 2021
Dear Friends,

Entering February, we are continuing our winning streak of all negative Covid results for staff!
Blessed be God!

Also, this week, due to the decreasing Positivity Rate, we will begin once a week testing for our
Staff. We hope this is a sign of good things to come.

Today as well, the second dose of the Covid vaccine will be administered here at the home.

Since we are now sending out daily updates of our Covid Results, we will not continue these
weekly updates with the same information but continue to communicate via letters on an as
needed basis.

Please stay safe and God bless you!

Mother Francis and the Little Sisters of the Poor



